From:

Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bcec:

Danforth, Christopher
4/30/2010 11:04:47 AM

Dietz, Sidney (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4);
‘Redacted ‘

Roscow, Steve (steve.roscow(@cpuc.ca.gov); Gupta, Aloke

Redacted

(aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov); Kaneshiro, Bruce (bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov);

Walsh, Natalie (natalie.walsh@cpuc.ca.gov); Ashuckian, David

(david.ashuckian@cpuc.ca.gov); Serizawa, Linda (linda.serizawa@cpuc.ca.gov)

Subject: RE: Smart Meter Data Request DRA-12/ED-XX (Bakersfield)

Dan, please confirm that you received this data request. As you'll note, this is a joint
data request between DRA and the Energy Division. Steve Roscoe said to put
"XX" for the Energy Division number since PG&E normally fills in that

number.
Thanks!
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